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14th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Family Links 

Harriet has been working with many of you providing advice and support. The beginning and 

end of the day are very busy times for the office. The best way to see Harriet is to call her 

and book a time to see her. She is always happy to help.   

Meet the Occupational Therapists  

The primary class meetings have been very useful and lots of ideas given for families to use 

at home. Key Stage 3 families are invited to meet Shannen next Wednesday morning at 

9.00am. 

Shannen and Erin will be arranging a programme of family training sessions to start after half 

term based on the information you have given in the recent primary meetings. There will be 

sessions on feeding, toileting and developing independence coming up.  

Half Term 

Next week is the final week of the first half term. School is closed from Monday October 24th. 

All pupils return on Monday October 31st.  

Teaching Phonics 

Spa Camberwell uses the Phonics for Pupils with SEN programme for all pupils who need it. 

Beth and Erin have provided refresher training for all our primary staff this week.  

Families in Sunray, Belair and Neptune are invited to meet Beth on Tuesday at 9.30 to find 

out more about the ways you can help with your child at home to support their reading 

development.  

Families of Mint, Brenchley and Rye classes are invited on Tuesday afternoon at 2.30. 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 


